
This morning at University Convocation, I invited the campus community to review the final 
report of the Diversity Mapping Initiative, which took place on campus during the 2019-20 
academic year.  This report will serve the university as a guide for our future efforts in 
diversity, equity, and inclusion at CSUSB.  The report sits on the CSUSB Diversity and 
Inclusion website, but a direct link to the report is below. 
  
CSUSB Diversity Mapping Report 
  
My best wishes to everyone as we begin the 2020-21 academic year. 
  
Tomás D. Morales 
President 

 

https://www.csusb.edu/diversity-inclusion
https://www.csusb.edu/sites/default/files/CSUSB-%20Diversity%20Mapping%20Report%20Final_3.pdf

